
Join us for an Open House 
on July 20!

WHEN 
Wednesday, July 20, 5 p.m. - 7 p.m.

WHERE 
Kellogg Square Apartments,
111 Kellogg Blvd E, St. Paul

www.stpaul.gov/ccbkellogg

In 2023, the next segment of the Capital 
City Bikeway will be constructed along 
Kellogg Boulevard from St. Peter Street to 
Jackson Street. Come and participate in an 
open house on July 20 to learn about the 
project design and schedule, and share your 
feedback. If you are unable to attend, visit 
the project website for details and updates at 
www.stpaul.gov/ccbkellogg.
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If you need this translated or in an alternative format,  please call us at 651-266-6100.
¿Necesita esta traducción? Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6100

Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100
Xav tau qhov no txhais los? Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6100

The CCB Kellogg Boulevard project is the southern 
corridor of the Capital City Bikeway (CCB). This 
project will create a new separated bikeway on the 
north side of Kellogg Boulevard. There will also be 
new sidewalk on the north side, and improvements 
to signage, lighting, signals, pavement, curbs and 
gutters, sewer, and water.

For more information on the Capital City Bikeway project, visit: 
www.stpaul.gov/ccbkellogg


